NEWSLETTER.

This letter is to inform you that Halifax has now stepped into the ever-expanding movement for Gay Liberation.

As of June 4th., 1972, the Halifax Gay community established an organization known as the Gay Alliance for Equality, with an elected executive committee of five. We plan to register as a non-profit organization in the near future, and we will be working with, and through the community to better facilitate gay - community relations.

We are yet a new and struggling organization and have few and modest accomplishments to stand with our name. Therefore, at this point, and in the future we would appreciate any correspondence and ideas which we could incorporate into our program.

Looking forward to hearing from you,

GAY ALLIANCE FOR EQUALITY

M. Anne Fulton Secretary.

Suite 207, 1585 Barrington Street, Halifax. Nova Scotia. Canada.